
The Priory School Alumni Memory Walk  

 

We were delighted to welcome Alumni students to The Priory School Alumni Memory Walk on 

Monday 16th December at The Priory School. 

The morning involved a talk by the Principal, Mr Barratt, followed by our Head Boy and Girl talking to 

the alumni about ‘Life at School’. 

There was also a Musical Recital by year 8, 9 and 10 students playing the flute, cello and violin, which 

was very well received. 

The alumni stated they had really enjoyed the event and were made to feel very welcome.  They 

loved the talks, musical recital and the tour of the school brought back lots of memories.  When 

asked would they change anything about the day, the answer was no it had been a really great 

morning! 

If you know of a past student who may like to join The Priory School Alumni please forward them the 

below link, Thank you. 

https://priory.tpsrust.co.uk/community/alumni/ 
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